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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator

FROM: R. L. Bangart, Director, Division of Radiation
Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: STATE OF ARKANSAS ANNUAL PERFORMANCE APPRAISAL REPORT FOR
THE NRC/ STATE OF ARKANSAS ENVIRONMEi4TAL MONITORING
COOPERATIVE AGREEMENT NRC-31-83-667

Attached is the appraisal report for the State of Arkansas Environmental

Monitoring Cooperative Agreement for the period January 1 through

December 31, 1984. The appraisal report includes a review of the 1984 annual

report and addresses corrective actions taken regarding deficiencies noted in

the previous appraisal conducted during May 10-11, 1984. Based on the findings

of the attached appraisal and the continued effort being made by the State of

Arkansas technical personnel to improve the program, it is recommended that

the Environmental Monitoring Cooperative Agreement for the area surrounding

Arkansas Nuclear One be continued.

Original Signed by:
Richard L Bangart

Richard L. Bangart, Directcr
Division of Radiation Safety and

Safeguards

Attachment:
Appendix - Appraisal Report:

99990004/86-02

cc: (See next page)
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Robert D. Martin -2-

cc w/o attachment:
James Taylor, Director
Division of Reactor Programs, HQ

,

Sharon Stewart, Contract Administrator
Technical Contracts Branch
Division of Contracts, ADM

Robert J. Doda, Chief
State and Government Relations Staff, Region IV

bcc w/o attachment:
R. L. Bangart
D. Meyer
B. Murray
B. Nicholas
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